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Goolwa Camera Club welcomes new 
members 

•  
Jack Manning 

 

Community 

 
 Enthusiastic: Goolwa Camera Club members Elizabeth Ganguly, Wendy Ferry and 
Marnie Dixon enjoying the club's new show and tell activity. Photo: Supplied. 

The Goolwa Camera Club recently welcomed three new members at its most recent 
meeting, with two people also bringing along work for feedback as part of the new 
club 'show and tell' activity. 

One was delighted with the feedback received when it was suggested her work was 
good enough to be entered into competitions. 

The standard of entries throughout categories at the meeting's competitions was 
high, giving judge Brad Hodge a difficult task to determine a winner in each section. 

The club meets on the second Wednesday of each month at 11am in the Goolwa Scout 
Hall, Daniel St Goolwa North. 

It is also open from 12pm - 1pm during the lunch break, when new and existing 
members can bring their prints and/or digital images (max 3) in for friendly 
discussion. 

The club operates all day and those intending to stay are advised to bring their own 
lunch. Tea and coffee are always available. 

For general club enquiries, contact: 0407766140 or the Help Desk on: 0422378939. 
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